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To: "

Dear
 - ,

On March 11th, 2021 the American Rescue Plan Act of 2021 (ARP) was passed in part to distribute funds to institutions of
higher education in order to prevent,
prepare for, and respond to coronavirus through HEERF. The HEERF funding is
required to go directly to students in emergency financial aid grants for any component of the student’s cost of attendance
or for emergency costs that arise due to
coronavirus, such as tuition, food, housing, health care (including mental health
care) or child care.



Recently, you submitted a PCOM Emergency Fund Request (EFR) stating that you had emergency costs that have arisen
due to coronavirus (COVID-19).
By accepting this award, you are affirming that the amount of expenses listed on your
EFR are fully related to the coronavirus emergency.



The "American Rescue Plan Emer Fund" grant will be disbursed and refunded to the bank account you have previously
specified when you set up direct deposit for student refunds through the Bursar's Office. If you do not have direct deposit,
the refund will be mailed to you via paper paper check. If you would like to request direct deposit, please submit the
completed
direct deposit form
immediately to bursaroffice@pcom.edu.



Regards,


PCOM Financial Aid Office


PCOM Office email: finaid@pcom.edu


PCOM Georgia Office email: gafinaid@pcom.edu


PCOM South Georgia Office email: sgafinaid@pcom.edu 

PCOM Office of Financial Aid

finaid@pcom.edu
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